
    snpool 
    South Norfolk Pool League 
    Sponsored by M & JB Logistic Solutions Ltd 

 
South Norfolk Pool League meeting minutes 

Location: Attleborough Snooker Centre   

Date: April 28th 2024  

Time: 7:30pm 

Attendees: 

 

Apologies:  

Marcus Burrows (Chairman),  Aubrey Byrne, Jordan Brice, Peter Leeder, Phil South 

 

 

Matt Large, Steve Fearn, Steve Burley, Tim Duffield 

Agenda items 

1. Location of trophies were discussed in order to ensure they were in place for Finals Day the 
following week. Sadly, one of the shields has been misplaced therefore ASC LTs will be asked 
to provide a new one to the league if it hasn’t been recovered. 
 

2. Finals Day setup and equipment: 
Phil South stated an amp was required and Peter Leeder said that he could source one. 
Marcus discussed with Andy Brett regarding lighting and it is all in hand. 
Members to meet on Saturday 4th May at 5:00pm to set up the tables. 
 

3. Jordan Brice was happy to run the Ladies Singles Knockout in the absence of Phil South who 
is away with work. Jordan is happy to do the draw and feed results back to Phil. The Final 
will be played on Finals Day.  
 

4. Other items raised: 
a. Peter Leeder raised the question of sponsorship. Marcus stated that it has no benefit to his 
business being the sponsor of the league (and the sponsorship payment still hasn’t been 
paid for season 2023/24) and therefore snpool would seek new sponsorship for the coming 
season(s).  
 
It was suggested to talk with SX Leisure (as they are pool suppliers in the local area) to see 
what they could offer. (Post meeting note: SX Leisure would be happy to sponsor however 
they would “encourage” venues to become customers of theirs within two years for 
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recovering tables, hiring tables or gaming machines – this isn’t something the league want 
people to have to stick to). 
b. The committee was unanimous in heralding Phil South regarding his contribution to the 
development of various competitions in our comparatively new league and cup setup. He 
will continue to put the work in to start the Summer League (which has been done and 
starts on Thursday 6th June) and will support the new secretary upon appointment at the 
AGM. 
c. In the absence of the Treasurer, monies were discussed (Cash at bank on 29/05/24 is 
£2431.01). Expenses due out are the Summer League trophies and engraving for annual 
shields at approximately £400.00. 
 

5. It was agreed that the date for the AGM is Wednesday 17th July at 7:00pm (for 7:30pm start) 
at Attleborough Snooker Centre. All teams and venues have been advised. 

 

Meeting closed at 9:05pm 

 

Date of next meeting – To be Advised. 

 

 

 

 


